
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
KB/DE                                         3rd December 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 

CHILDREN'S CHRISTMAS PARTY - Wren, Robin and Kingfisher Classes 
 
This year’s KS1 Christmas party will be held on Thursday 16th December, 1.30 - 3.00pm and the children 
will be having a visit from Father Christmas and receiving presents. 
 
The children may bring party clothes in a bag, to change into for the party but school shoes must be 
worn please for safety reasons.   
 
In a change to our usual party arrangements, this year it was thought we would make more time for fun 
and games by not having party food.  The children are often full after their lunch and in an effort to 
promote our healthy school status, it would make sense to reduce wastage. 
 
Instead of party food, an edible treat and drink will be provided for each child from Twelve15, our 
school caterers. 
  
The children will be dismissed in the normal way at 3.00pm. 
 
We are sure that the children will have a lovely party. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Bellinger 
Headteacher 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this part to school by 9am Monday 13
th

 December  
 
Name of your child/children .....................................................Class………………………. 
 
□    I have made a £2.00 donation towards Father Christmas’ gift via PMX. 
 
□    My child has a food allergy.  Please specify: …………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
 
Signed: ………………………………………………………………………….. 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 


